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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

	WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION,

Complainant,

vs.

Marvin Road Water Company 

Respondent.
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)
	DOCKET UW-011403

ORDER 

REQUIRING

REPORTING


BACKGROUND

1 On October 16. 2001, Marvin Road Water Company (Marvin Road Water or Company) filed for general rates, by surcharge, in the amount of approximately $4,900 (6.04%) of additional revenue per year.  On October 29, 2001, the Company revised the tariff for general rates to provide approximately $4,427 (5.4%) of additional revenue per year.  Marvin Road Water received its last increase in June 2001.  The Company serves approximately 248 customers on three water systems (Hawk Acres 124, Ridgewood 73, Horsfall 51).  All water systems are located in Thurston County.

2 Marvin Road Water is seeking this surcharge to recover the costs of renewal of the comprehensive water system plan.  The revised monthly rate for the surcharge is $1.50.  The overall proposed cost for the revised plan is approximately $26,563.

3 This surcharge is to apply to all water customers served by the company.  This surcharge will expire on November 15, 2007, or upon recovery of $26,563.69 loan principal, whichever occurs first.  

FINDINGS

4 (1) 
Marvin Road Water Company is an investor-owned water company and a 

public service company subject to the jurisdiction of the Commission.

O R D E R

5 THE COMMISSION ORDERS:

6 (1)
Marvin Road Water Company will provide quarterly reports in a format 

provided by Commission Staff.  Quarterly reports will continue until the surcharge is complete per the tariff requirements.  Quarterly reports will be forwarded to the Commission within 45 days of the quarters end.

DATED at Olympia, Washington, and effective this 31st day of October, 2001.

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

RICHARD HEMSTAD, Commissioner

PATRICK J. OSHIE, Commissioner

